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Empower People to Create a Just and Peaceful World

Thank you! Thank you!

Greetings World Citizen Peace Friends!

The World Citizen Peace Board of Directors and staff

are extremely grateful for your continued support

and commitment to Peace and Justice.  We have

exciting plans for the upcoming year.  Your donations

have made it possible to move forward with new

opportunities for Peace Education, expanding

connections with Peace Sites and Peace

Ambassadors, potential scholarship support, and

new collaborations.  You have invested in making a

positive difference in the lives of our future

generations.  Thank you for your generosity.

We Want to Hear from You!
Please visit our website to view information for
upcoming opportunities and events. If you have not
visited our updated site, please take time to do so.
You will find the new information is very helpful in
understanding who we are, what we do, and how our
work is done. The stories shared in the Resource

section are very inspiring.  There are many people making a positive difference in our

https://worldcitizenpeace.org/
https://worldcitizenpeace.org/video_library/
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daily lives.  If you have a story to tell, please reach out to us on social media or through
our contact us page.  We would like to share how you are living the Five Peace Actions
each day.  We can all contribute to a Just and Peaceful World, one action at a time, one
person at a time!

We continue to welcome your support through donations and the ways you live out the
Five Peace Actions in your home and community.  We are stronger together when it
comes to progress in our journey to a more Just and Peaceful World.   

Thank you for your continued support.  Stay safe and well as we continue to move into
2022!

Peace Will Prevail,

Kathy Millington,

Executive Director 
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